
Data Submitted (UTC 11): 1/7/2020 6:49:31 PM

First name: E

Last name: MacNabb

Organization: 

Title: 

Comments: I agree with SELC that the Foothills Landscape Project will take away our God-given right to land

management decisions. "No matter how you think national forests should be managed, eliminating the public

from the decision-making process surrounding projects on their public lands is never the right

approach....National forest users -including hikers, bikers, hunters, wildlife watchers and scenic drivers- won't

know which areas are on the chopping block until the opportunities for public involvement required by federal law

have long passed. These people deserve a seat at the table." We NEED and should be guaranteed the right to

participation from all members of the public, especially those who visit and love these lands. DO NOT APPROVE

THIS PROJECT.


